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To the Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management,

With the growing global demand for clean & sustainable energy, Delfin has developed an efficient method of
delivering this energy globally by the use of three floating LNG ships. As recently demonstrated, Delfin has secured
the DWPA permit after an extended period of denials, reduced the total ship count from 4 to 3, and a commitment to
ensure overall program & business viability.

Delfin’s business not only has the capacity to grow American LNG on a global scale, but to also strengthen the
American presence globally with FTE and non-FTE countries. Delfin’s program requires an extension of its
authorization to export domestically produced LNG in order to sufficiently deliver LNG with the immediate goal of
reaching FID.

Genuinely,
Ben S.
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